
 

 
 
June 2024 
 
Re: Home School Agreement 
 
Dear Parents 
 
At Hardenhuish we value the Home– School Agreement, as it reinforces our philosophy that education is a three-way 
partnership.  It was produced after considerable consultation with parents and pupils, and promotes open communication between 
the School, parents and pupils.  
  
We hope that you will welcome the aims outlined in the document and invite you and your child to sign in the relevant spaces of 
the form linked at the end of this page.   
  
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
  
Yours sincerely   
  
Lisa Percy  
Headteacher  
 
 
HOME SCHOOL AGREEMENT 
 
Every Child has the right to an education (United Nations 
Convention on the Rights of the Child Article 28) to support this Hardenhuish School will aim to: 
 

 provide consistently good education, including through homework and extra-curricular opportunities, so that all 
 children reach their full potential;  

 

 treat pupils and parents as individuals, and with respect, ensuring that parents are kept informed at all times;  
  

 provide a safe purposeful and positive working environment so that pupils enjoy learning and meet their  potential;  
  

 encourage pupils to become independent, but respectful of others;  
  

 expect pupils to attend both regularly and punctually and support the pupil and parents if this should prove 
 difficult;  

  

 listen to the concerns of pupils and parents and act on them fairly, promptly and appropriately.  
  
Signed: L Percy  
On behalf of Hardenhuish School   

 

Home School Agreement 2024 

https://forms.office.com/e/BMkjuaS6SB

